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ISO UPDATE 

Berkeley County, SC - (July 1, 2020) – The Whitesville Fire Department is pleased to an-
nounce that we have received our new Public Protection Classification (PPC™) rating 
of a 3/3X which is effective October 01, 2020. This new rating is a cumulation of hard work 
put forward by not only the Whitesville Fire Department, and the Board of Directors, but also 
the Berkeley County Emergency Communications Center, and the Berkeley County Water and 
Sewer Authority. 


This is a great improvement over our previous PPC™ rating of a 4/9X and is a testament to our 
resolve to continue to provide the best possible service to the citizens of our district. If you are 
a resident or a business owner in the Whitesville Fire Protection District, you will be eligible to 
take advantage of this new rating beginning on October 02, 2020. Your insurance provider will 
have access to our PPC™ rating through the ISO website.      


About Whitesville Rural Fire Rescue 

The Whitesville Fire Department was formed in 1967 and has protected the Whitesville 
Fire District for 50-years without an interruption in service. It became a 501(c)(3) incor-
poration in 1985. It currently staffs three fire stations with 52 volunteers and 3 Engines, 
two 105-foot straight stick ladder trucks, a 100 foot tower truck, an Advanced Life Sup-
port Quick Response Vehicle (QRV), five Chief Officer Vehicles, a Brush Truck, two ser-
vice trucks, one Heavy Rescue Truck, and one apparatus maintenance vehicle. The dis-
trict is just under 50 square miles.

Press Contact: 

Colt Roy
Public Information Officer
(843) 200-5493
pio@wrvfd.com
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